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NOTICE

As approved by the University Authority all concerned are hereby informed that the

classes of all Undergraduate and Master’s Programs will be conducted online starting from

Sunday, November 5, 2023. All deans, chairs and academic heads are requested to

instruct their faculties to share Google Meet links with their students and conduct online

classes according to the class schedule.

However, please note that all Administrative Offices will remain open and continue their

operations according to the regular schedule until further notice.
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